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Jorgensen, Theadora O - DNR

From: Cory Katzban, P.E. <ckatzban@thesigmagroup.com>
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:13 AM
To: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR
Subject: RE: BMO Tower - soil management request to R&R Excavating 

Hi Nancy,  
 
Apologies for not notifying you sooner. The request is withdrawn.  
 
Impacted material from BMO that could not go to the Solvay site went to Waste Management.  
 
We’re hoping to have an update report submitted soon.  
 
Feel free to contact me with any other questions in the meantime.  
 
Best regards, 

Cory Katzban, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
The Sigma Group, Inc. 
414-643-4138 (direct) 
414-588-8617 (mobile) 
1300 W. Canal Street, Milwaukee, WI 53233 
www.thesigmagroup.com | ckatzban@thesigmagroup.com 

Right-click or tap and hold here to  do wnload pictures. To help p ro tect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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This electronic transmission is strictly confidential  
and intended solely for the addressee. If you are not 
the intended addressee, you must not disclose, copy  
or take any action in reliance of this transmission. 

 

From: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR [mailto:Nancy.Ryan@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:05 AM 
To: Cory Katzban, P.E. <ckatzban@thesigmagroup.com> 
Subject: BMO Tower - soil management request to R&R Excavating  
 
Cory, 
We still have the BMO soil management request to R&R Excavating on hold…..Has that material already been placed 
somewhere else? If so, can you advise, notify us that the request is withdrawn, or otherwise update me on the 
situation?  Thanks, 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
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Nancy D. Ryan  

Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI  53212 
Phone: (414) 263-8533 
Fax: (414) 263-8550 
nancy.ryan@wisconsin.gov 
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